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FROM 
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RE: 

Bill Krane, Chair 
Sena te Commi ttee on 
Undergraduate Studies 
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences (SCUS 10-47) 

For information: 

1/ 1 

Acting under delegated authority at its meeting of September 16, 2010, SCUS approved the 
following curriculum revisions: 

1. D epartment of Economics 
(i) Reinstatement ofECON 480-3, Seminar in the Economics of Labor Market Policy. 

(Spr inc 2"1 1) 

Senators wishing to consult a more detailed report of curriculum revisions may do so on 
the Web at http://www.sfu.ca/scnatc/Scnateagenda.html following the posting of the 
agenda. Uyou are unable to access the information, please call 778-782-3]68 or email 
shellev gair@sfu.ca. 
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MEMO 

SCUS 10-47 

FACULTY OF 

ARTS AND SOCIAL SCIENCES 

TO: Jo Hinchliffe) Secretary 
Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies 

FROl\1: Paul Budra, Chair 
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences Curriculum Committee 

RE: ECON 480-3 

DATE: August 13,2010 

Further to the attached memo from Brian Krauth, Undergraduate Chair 
in the Department of Economics, we are asking SCUS to reinstate 
ECON 480-3 (Seminar in the Economics of Labor Market Policy) for 
SPRING 2011. This course had recently been temporarily withdrawn. 

Would you please place this item on the agenda of the next meeting 
of SCUS. 
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